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3 October 2023 

 

Subject: Congratulations on 75 Years of Global Mental Health Advocacy 

  

Dear Dr. Nasser Loza, President of the World Federation for Mental Health, and Prof. Gabriel Ivbijaro, 
Secretary-General of WFMH, 

On behalf of the World Organization of Family Doctors, I extend our heartfelt congratulations to the World 
Federation for Mental Health on the momentous occasion of your 75th anniversary. 

WFMH’s dedication to mental health advocacy, policy formulation, and community engagement is an 
inspiration to us all. The breadth of your partnerships and the scope of your projects has touched lives 
across the globe. 

We are incredibly proud and grateful for our partnership with WFMH. Your commitment to dignity, rights, 
and equity in mental health aligns seamlessly with our own mission to improve the quality of life for 
families globally. 

 As you celebrate this significant milestone, we look forward to strengthening our collaboration with WFMH 
in the years to come. Together, we can continue to make strides in mental health care and advocacy, 
ensuring a healthier and more equitable world for all. 

 Once again, congratulations on 75 remarkable years! 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr Anna Stavdal 
WONCA President 

 


